
Master Gardener Classes January 2020 
 

 

Do you enjoy gardening?  Would you like to learn more? The OSU Extension 

Seneca County Master Gardeners will be offering training to become a Master 

Gardener.   
  
Classes will begin January 29, from 9 am to 4 pm, each Wednesday, for 10 

weeks.  No previous knowledge is required; just the desire to learn more about 

gardening of all types, and to share that knowledge with others. 
  
The cost of the course is $175.  Applications can be picked up at the OSU 

Extension office, 3140 S St Rt 100, Tiffin, during office hours, or by contacting 

Janet Cole at 567-220-7059 and leaving a message to have an application mailed to 

you.   
  
If you have any questions, please contact Janet, the Extension office at 419-447-

9722, or any Master Gardener. There will be a $50 discount for applications 

received early, as long as funds are available.  
 


